MINISTER OF DEFENCE
INDIA

DO NO.V-99011/99/2013/D (HAL-I) /, , Sg.F/@m / 1}y 2-March, 2014

Dear Shri Rajeev Chandrasekhar,

This has reference to your letter dated 17" September, 2013
regarding alleged irregularities and breach of procedure over issuance
of NOC by HAL to a private builder near the HAL Airport in
Bangalore.

The matter has been examined. In this connection, it is stated that
HAL has reviewed the case where NOC were given and necessary
action has been taken in the cases where discrepancies were found.

HAL has revamped the entire process of issuing NOCs to address
the possibility of submission of erroneous location and elevation data
by the applicants and brought in various measures to mitigate the same.
In order to bring in transparency, HAL has revised the procedure for
issuance of NOC and put it on its website.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
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